
ST BARTHOLOMEW'S NEWS 
21st July 2023 

Something Mrs Wainwright has enjoyed this week was the Year 6 leavers’ production, it was fantastic.  

Well done to all the children and staff. I also enjoyed the movie morning and cinema visits for the 

children who have had fantastic attendance this year. We hope to involve more children next year. 

NHS Leaflet – Leeds City Council have informed school there is an increase in numbers of scabies in the Leeds area, 

please see the attached leaflet. 

 

Whole School Attendance for the School Year:     Nursery: 88.2%     Reception to Year 6: 93.8%  

 

Reminders: 

 School opens on September Monday 4th and we expect everyone to be here. 

 Nursery need to be at school at 8.30am, the door will close at 8.40am. In the afternoon, they need 

to be here at 12.30pm, the door will close at 12.35pm. 

 Children in Reception to Year 6 need to be in class between 8.30-8.50am, the doors will close at 

8.50am. 

 Attendance is vital – it is your legal responsibility but also the best way for your children to reach 

their potential and make progress.   

 If you have a place for your child in Breakfast Club or After School Club these must be paid for on 

time. Breakfast club MUST be paid for on the first day of each half term. After School Club MUST be 

paid for on a Monday morning.  Not doing this will result in your place been offered to someone 

from the waiting list. 

 Children should wear uniform every day, including PE kit on their PE days. You will all receive a new 

PE t-shirt in the first half term. 

 If you want a sew on badge for your child’s uniform they are available at the office for £1 

You will receive information about your child’s new year group and other areas of school in the autumn 

term. 

School Dates: 

Friday 21st July 2023    School Closes Summer Break at 3.30pm 

Monday 4th September 2023   School Opens at 8.30am 

 

 

 

 

I and all the staff would like to say thank you for your support this year and we wish you all a happy 6 

week holiday from school. Please stay safe and hopefully you will be able to get the sun cream out at 

some point.  We look forward to seeing you all on Monday the 4th September. 

Best wishes from all the staff at St Bart’s  

 
 


